
EDUCATORS
TAKE FLIGHT

Eligibility:
• Applicant must be a current DPS educator*
• Professional Development Opportunity 

identified aligns with DPS educational 
priorities with preference given to 
applicants whose professional learning is 
focused on DPS priority initiatives

• Travel is within the continental United 
States

• Applicant is willing to participate in a brief 
follow up interview to share learning and 
impact

*At both booking and date of travel

Thanks to the generous support from Denver 
Public Schools Foundation’s official airline, 
United Airlines, the Educators Take Flight 
program provides the opportunity for Denver 
Public Schools educators to travel by air to 
enhance their perspectives and learn from 
experts in their field so they can improve 
outcomes for students.

Applications are accepted year-round and are currently reviewed bimonthly. 
If you have any questions, please reach out to grantmaking@dpsfoundation.org. 
For more information, please scan the QR code.

We know that when our 
educators thrive and have 
the resources they need, 
our students will benefit.

Important Details and 
Considerations:
• The use of United Airlines vouchers are 

subject to fare class and flight 
availability

• A standard voucher is economy class. 
• DPS Foundation may be unable to fulfill 

every request
• Once travel is booked, tickets are 

non-refundable and non-transferable
• All applications must be reviewed, 

approved and signed by the school  
principal or department head

• Educators Take Flight vouchers are for 
the cost of airfare only


